

Dr. Juliette Pennyman, Superintendent of Schools

June 10, 2024

Dear Hudson City School District Families, Faculty and Staff,

The Hudson City School District is aware of the tragic events that occurred in Livingston on Friday, June 7, 2024. Our hearts go out to all involved in this senseless act of violence. As this is an ongoing police investigation, the District is unable to comment further. If anyone has any information related to this incident, they should contact the proper authorities.

Our caring guidance counselors and social support specialists will be available Monday and are always ready to assist those in the school community who may need a secure place to safely react to the crisis and access support services.

Thank you very much for your cooperation and understanding.

Sincerely, Dr. Juliette Pennyman Superintendent of Schools Hudson City School District #HudsonTogetherWeCan!